
From: Kia Mensah  
Sent: 25 April 2023 18:22 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning application 2022/3853/p 
 
Hi, 
 
I’m a user of Coram’s Fields youth center and I’ve been asked to write this 
email in regards to the services that you are offering for people that attend 
services in Camden. I believe that it will be very beneficial to me and my peers. 
 
Thank you 
 


